Sump, Maxine
Maxine (Sosnoski) Sump, 51, of Levering, passed away Tuesday, May 29, 2007, following a motorcycle
accident. Maxine was born February 16, 1956 in Bad Axe, the
daughter of the late Edwin and Edna (Wisneski) Sosnoski, of Kinde. She married Steve
Sump on March 23, 1991. Steve, her manager, co-worker, and best friend, worked and
maintained the grounds at the True North Golf Club, Harbor Springs. Max is survived
by her husband, Steve; two children, John Fox and his wife, Stephanie, and daughter,
Jennifer Fox, and her friend, Ramon; five grandchildren, Rebekah, Makaylah, Alyssah,
Shalynn and Andrew; in-laws, Jim and Doris Sump, of Bad Axe; their dog, Buddy; one
brother, Ken (Kate) Sosnoski, of Clinton Township; two sisters, Audrey (Jerry)
Lawrence, of Kinde, and Joann (Dennis) Wrubel, of Filion; several nieces and nephews;
step-mother, Vera Sosnoski; stepbrother, Don (Mary) McIntyre, both of Bad Axe; one
brother-in-law, Eric (Judy) Sump, of Port Austin; and many friends, co-workers, and her
"Up North honorary mother," Ida Lahti. She was preceded in death by her parents,
Edwin and Edna Sosnoski; one grandson, Anton, at birth; and one stepbrother, Joe
McIntyre. Max enjoyed being with her family, friends, children and grandchildren. She
also enjoyed cooking, fishing, hunting, biking and camping with their friends. She also
loved to dance and listen to Polka music. Max enjoyed life to the fullest. She always said
she was lucky because she had two families, one in the Thumb and one Up North. She
was a selfless and generous person, always ready to help anyone with a need. She will be
missed by many. Funeral arrangements were made by Nordman's Funeral Home in
Cheboygan. A memorial service will be conducted at noon on Friday, June 1, 2007, at
New Hope United Methodist Church in Levering. Memorials can be made to the family
discretion in lieu of flowers.

